
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Jeff LaSorella 
Finishing Consultants 
720 132nd Street SW #201 
Everett, WA  98204 
 
Dear Jeff:  
 
Now that the installation of the new Kremlin equipment is completed at our facility, I wanted to 
drop a quick note about our overall pleasure of working with Finishing Consultants.  Our transition 
to a new Cefla Stain Line with Kremlin A26HTI guns and color changer, converting our Cefla UV 
line to Kremlin ATX guns/ flowmax pumps and replacing the GRACO P-MIX with a Kremlin 
Cyclomix PH system has increased our production and profitability.  We can see significant 
savings in coatings and equipment reliability.   
 
We feel it was a valuable investment to work with Finishing Consultants.  We are excited about 
working with your company on future projects and appreciate the high level of customer service 
provided by your team of technical service specialists and in house support.  Your company is 
continually working on ways to provide us with efficient equipment solutions and environmentally 
friendly products.  
 
Again, thank you for your helpful guidance and knowledge throughout our company growth and 
expansion.  It is great working with Finishing Consultants as our primary finish equipment vendor.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dave Meier 

 

 
 

 

           3 0 2 5  W E S T  7 T H  P L A C E  

       E U G E N E  O R   9 7 4 0 2  

5 4 1 - 4 8 5 - 4 0 5 0  

      5 4 1 - 4 8 5 - 5 1 6 2  F A X  

 


